La Pine Lodgepole Dodgers
General Meeting Minutes
March 27,2021
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Call to Order: 1:04pm.

Approval of Minutes: Gary Pankey moved to approve the September 27, 2020 Meeting Minutes,
Rick Lind 2n4, motion carried.

Treasurers Report: Kathy Wallan gave out the Income and Expense Report and went through the
line items, Gary Pankey moved to accept the Treasurers Report, Roger Ellis 24, motion carried.

0ld Business: Our annual Poker Ride was very productive. Roger Ellis announced a future side x
side Poker Run with He and Ted Lucht in the planning stages. It is scheduled for around late May

early June.

New Business:

Sportsman’s Show at the Senior Center in La Pine: April 1019 to 5 and 119 to 3. We have a
space at the Senior Center on the West side of the building along Huntington. If you have anything
snowmobile or ATV related you would like to sell, bring it. Roger Ellis will be there all weekend in
his 5th wheel for security. If you have a machine you would like to sell, or just show off, bring it.
Contact Roger Ellis @ rwellis1962@yahoo.com, for more information.

End of Season Campout and General Membership Meeting will be April 237 through April 25t
with our General Meeting on the 25%. Gary Pankey will have vests and trash bags etc. for road crew
trash pickup on Saturday April 24t He also has a plan for around the warming shelter. The work

parties are scheduled to work on Saturday April 24th. Work will begin around 10am.

Gary Pankey gave a short discussion on the possible expansion of the 10 mile snopark and some of
the obstacles. Roger Ellis passed around a petition for signatures of people interested in the
expansion of the snopark parking lot. This is in the very early stages.

Election of Officers: The current Officer and Board Positions are up for election:
President:

Secretary:

Board Member 1

Board Member 3

We will have elections on Sunday April 25th,

Committee Reports:



Grooming Report: Bob Keller, Dennis Wallan, Chuck Ehlert, Tom Chesnut and Jack Reynolds were
our grooming team this year. They groomed over 1400 miles and used 2000 gal of fuel. Bob has

already purchased our fuel for next season.

Adjourn: 1:41pm.
Minutes Submitted by: Penny Vicari, Secretary



